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Ms. Angie Lee August 30, 2016
Hoosier Energy REC, Inc.
P.O. Box 908
Bloomington, IN 47402

Dear Ms. Lee:
    Re:   ACC Review/Violation letter

          Hoosier Energy REC
 Merom Generating Station      
 Permit No.: 153-35203-00005

             Sullivan, Sullivan County, Indiana

A representative of the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM), 
Office of Air Quality, has reviewed your Annual Compliance Certification (ACC) for the year 
2015 submitted by Hoosier Energy REC, Merom Generating Station, located at 5500 West Old 
State Highway 54, Sullivan, Indiana.  As a result of information obtained during that review, 
IDEM has identified that the deviations reported are violations of permit numbers T153-34565-
00005 (1/1/15 - 6/14/15) and T153-35203-00005 (6/15/15 - 12/31/15). 

Our records indicate that no prior Violation Letter was issued regarding the following 
deviations reported in your ACC:

1)   C.2 - Opacity
D.1.5 – NSPS Opacity2)

It is your responsibility to ensure that these violations are corrected immediately and do 
not re-occur. 

     
The Office of Air Quality will not take legal action at this time for these violations.  

However failure to comply with provisions of this Violation Letter or repeated violations in the 
future may result in legal action and assessment of civil penalties pursuant to IC 13-30-4-1. 

The Compliance Data Section (CDS) of the Office of Air Quality will be evaluating any 
violations related to monitored excess emissions or continuous monitoring upset conditions and 
may take additional action related to those as merited.

Please direct any questions about this Violation Letter to Pat Austin at 317/234-3491 or 
by email at paustin@idem.in.gov.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.

       
Sincerely,

Lynne J. Sullivan, Chief
Air Compliance and Enforcement Section 2
Office of Air Quality



ACES 201641


